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Dear customers and friends of SILENT-YACHTS, 

 

we hope you have started well into the new year 2019. 

 

SILENT-YACHTS is supporting a student writing his master thesis about the

future of solar-electric yachting. As part of this thesis, the student is conducting

a survey. By participating, you will support him - and the sustainable and

environmentally friendly development of the maritime industry. We would really

appreciate if you would take 3-5 minutes of your valuable time to answer a few

simple questions. You can enter the survey by clicking on the picture above or

through this link:

https://surv.es/8aTdFGzWLQqgd8mn5

 

Thank you in advance for participating! 

 

With warmest regards, 

Michael Koehler and the SILENT-YACHTS team. 

 

P.S.: We look forward to see you soon. Next chance would be at the maritime

trade fair "boot Düsseldorf" (Germany) from the 19.01.2018 - 27.01.2018. You

are kindly invited to stop by in hall 15 at booth A60! 
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